Ted Morton Photography
Picture Day is Coming!

Tuesday, September 24th - Grades K-2

Wednesday, September 25th - Grades 3-6
Retakes - Wednesday, October 30th

¢ There is nothing to hand in or pay for before
picture day

® Your child will bring home a QR card that
explains the easy ordering process

(lost card? email us your child’s name)

e Pictures will be ready for you to view & order
approximately 12 days after picture day

e If you have any questions, please contact us-
not the school

View Before You Purchase

Below are samples of the background choices




